
 

 
FCC supersede request letter 

 
 
2015/07/02 
  
 
To:  
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 
  
 
Subject: OET Exhibits Supersede Request for FCC ID: VYTLP-8617N 
 
 
We hereby request supersede of information accompanying this application as outlined below: 
 

- External Photos 
 

 
Due to the logo modification, we would like to update the photo file for our product. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Signature :  
 
 
 
Jessica Huang / PM 
Loopcomm Technology, Inc. 
6F., No.236, Bo’ai St., Shulin Dist., New Taipei City 238, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 
 
 
 


